
DRIVER’S ED  

PARENT 
MEETING 
UPCOMING CLASSES 

February 19, April 15, April 29 
6:00pm-8:00pm  

WHERE 

Nantucket High School—ARR 

The  Massachusetts Registry of  Motor Vehicles added 
a parental requirement to the Driver’s Education  
Training. This mandatory, two hour class will provide 
parents an overview of the     training their children  
receive, as well as the rules in place for the Junior  
Operator License Requirements. 
 
IMPORTANT NOTE: Per state mandate, this  
requirement must be satisfied PRIOR TO students  
beginning their road training lessons.  

 
 

 

 

ALL WELCOME 
Even if your student is not 
currently signed up for 
Driver’s Ed, you are          
welcome to attend.   

REQUIRED 
If your student is              
participating in or will be 
participating in Driver’s 
Ed,  at least one parent/
guardian is required to   
attend.  More dates will be 
offered throughout the 
school year and in the 
summer.  

**please see note in red to 
the left for important       
information** 

ARE YOU             
EXCUSED? 
If you have attended this 
meeting in the last five 
years, you are excused.  
Please contact the         
Driver’s Ed Coordinator. 

CONTACT INFO: 
Dan Weber 

Driver’s Ed Coordinator                     
508-228-7285 x1575   

weberd@npsk.org 


